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Memo 

To: Marla Powers, City of Poulsbo Planning & Economic Development   

From: Kevin M. McFarland, City of Poulsbo Contracted Arborist  

Date: 1/20/2021 

Re: Oslo Bay Apartments Tree Inventory/Retention Plan Peer Review   

Upon the request of the City of Poulsbo, I have reviewed the provided comments and edits from the Oslo 
Bay Apartments project applicant regarding my original review of the submitted materials.  I am notifying 
the City that the applicant has addressed my questions and suggestions and I have no further requests 
related to this project.     

 

If you should have questions, please feel free to contact me at 360-870-2511 or suf1234@comcast.net 

 

 

 

SOUND URBAN FORESTRY, LLC         SUF 


